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Republika uﬁ Pilipinas
Ragawaran ng Edukaspon

REHIYON V (BIKOL)
TANGGAPANG PANSANGAY NG MGA PAARALAN NG CATANDUANES

July 22, 2025

DIVIS&(%J\! MEMORANDUM
No. 3 s.2025
ADVISORY TO THE DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 625 s. 2025 RE: DIVISION
ORIENTATION-WORKSHOP ON THE DEVELOPMENT OF STORYBOOKS FOR
CHILDREN

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintenden
Chief Education Supervisors i
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Please be informed that the Division Orientation-Workshop on the Development
of Storybooks for Children scheduled on July 23-25, 2025 at Queen Maricel Inn, San Isidro
Village, Virac, Catanduanes is indefinitely postponed due to the class and work suspension
advise per Memorandum Circular No. 90 dated July 22, 2025.

2. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MA. JEANY T. ABAYON
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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